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Back From the Dead

AColumbia group offers people who have had near-death, out-of- .
body experiences a place to talk about the profound, confusmg
events—and to deal with the changes they may bring.

The group, sponsored by the Maryland chapter of the In-
ternational Association of Near-Death Studies, has been meeting for
five years. Coordinator
Bill Taylor, who had a
near-death experience
after a heart attack in
1979, says that initially

"people need to talk
about the experience,
which often includes
seeing a bright light, en--
countering loved ones
who have died and gain-
ing knowledge about
how the universe works.

Then they must in-
tegrate what they learn
into their - everyday
lives—a process that
Taylor says can take sev-
en or eight years.

Group member Joe
Spero, a 49-year-old
from Columbia, is still learning from a near-death experience he had
after a heart attack nearly five years ago. Spero says the experience
changed him dramatically. He lost the impulse to worry, judge oth-
ers and create conflict. He says he now appreciates the small things
and enjoys each moment. Like many others who have had near-
death expenences he says he no longer fears death. - :

The group’s next meeting: Jan. 26, 2 p.m. to 4: 30 p.m., Apphed ;
Physics Laboratory, Building 1, APL Drive, Main Cafetena 1100 -
Johns Hopkins Rd., Columbia. To learn more about the group, call
410-531-3330. To learn more about near-death experiences, see the
Web site of the International Association of Near-Death Studies,
www.iands.org.
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